
 
 

 
 
 
 
Are you between 16 and 24 years old? Are you fluent in English? 
 
Then take part in our study looking into the social media use of 
adolescents and young adults with and without Autism Spectrum Disorder! 
You can take part regardless of whether you have Autism or not, and we 
would greatly appreciate any and all participants!  
 
All that is required of you is that you complete our online survey asking 
questions about your social media use, anxiety and social skills, which 
takes no more than 40 minutes to complete. Please follow this link to take 
part in the survey: 
 
https://edinburgh.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/asd-social-media-use 
 
 
If you have any more questions, please contact the lead researcher, Dr 
Karri Gillespie-Smith, at karri.gillespie-smith@sms.ed.ac.uk   
 
 
Thank you in advance! 
 


